Beaver Creek 2107 Trip Report

What a fantastic trip! 24 Jacksonville Ski Club members travelled to Beaver Creek
Ski Resort for a week of fantastic skiing, great parties, and lots of camaraderie.
Cold weather moved into Colorado the week we were there but you would not
have known it by the skiers on the slopes. We stayed at the Highlands lodge in 2
and 3 bedroom ski in/out condos, where service is the word of the day. When
you picked up your skis for the day in the lower level ski room, it was a few short
steps out the door and you were on the slopes, it doesn't get much better than
that. Jacksonville was not the only Florida ski club there that week as this was a
Florida Ski Council trip, with a few hundred of our friends from several other
Florida clubs, we skied and partied all week. From the fantastic dinner and
dancing at the The 4 Eagle Ranch, to the private pizza parties it was a great time
to be at Beaver Creek Ski Resort. The Highlands lodge had a private ski shuttle set
up for our ski club that took us straight over to Vail Ski Resort on any day we
requested it, "what service". With ski racing on the Lindsey Vonn Race course, to
chocolate chip cookies at the village every day at 3pm you could not have asked
for a better place to go ski with a few hundred of your Florida friends. With a few
days of fresh powder during the week, we had plenty of places on the mountain
to explore. Whether it was running groomers at Bachelor Gulch or Arrow Head,
to skiing the back bowls at Vail there was something that every level of skier
would enjoy. A hearty thank you was given by all to The Jacksonville Ski Club and
The Florida Ski Council for setting up such a great and fun trip, we can't wait to go
back.



